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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

October 25-31 is National Healthcare Facilities & Engineering Week. Each day this week, we will feature 

facilities and engineering projects led by UK Facilities Management’s Medical Center (FMMC) teams. 

In a vacant lab on the third floor

of the Medical Science Building

(left), UK Facilities

Management Medical Center

(FMMC) project manager,

Tomi Antic and superintendent

Ron Morris worked with a

combination of FMMC trade

shops and contractors to

completely renovate the

outdated space (right) into a

spacious and contemporary

multi-office suite and

kitchenette. GREAT WORK

TEAM!

The steam kettles in the kitchen of Good

Samaritan, Lexington’s oldest hospital,

were in need of renovation and upgrade.

Under the direction of UK Facilities

Management Medical Center project

manager Josh Tarter and superintendent

Eddie Spencer, the rusted piping,

valves, and steam traps were replaced

and the original kettles were relocated to

make way for new kettles. The

equipment was also repositioned to

better exhaust steam from the kitchen.

EXCELLENT WORK!

PHOTO FRIDAY – TRICK OR TREAT?!

Halloween is Saturday, and it is one of my favorite holidays. Let’s fill our Photo

Friday collage with your favorite pictures of costumes from this year or years past.

Photos of costumed pets and children welcome! At left, my daughter and I from two

years ago dressed as P.T. Barnum and Anne Wheeler from The Greatest Showman.

Submit photos to shane.tedder@uky.edu by midnight tonight.
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